From:

To: Norfolk Vanguard

Subject: Re: Norfolk Vanguard Project — ENO10079
Date: 21 May 2019 18:48:44

I have no objections _ we need more green energy

-------- Original Message --------
Subject: Norfolk VVanguard Project — EN010079
From: Norfolk Vanguard <NorfolkVVanguard@planninginspectorate.gov.uk>

To: I

CC:

Dear Sir/Madam
Norfolk Vanguard Project — ENO10079
Your Reference: 20011696

Please be advised that a Rule 17 letter requesting further information from
a number of parties by 30 May 2019 (Deadline 8) has been published. The
letter can be viewed here:

https://infrastructure.planninginspectorate.govuk/wp-
content/ipc/uploads/projects/EN010079/EN010079-003000-
NORV_R17 Request for further information FINAL.pdf

A significant amount of information is contained within this notification and
it invites you to provide responses by specific deadlines so please ensure
that you access this as soon as possible.

Please do not hesitate to contact the Planning Inspectorate’s case team if
you require any further information.

Yours faithfully

Norfolk Vanguard Case Team
National Infrastructure Planning
The Planning Inspectorate
Temple Quay House

2 The Square
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Bristol
BS1 6PN

Email: NorfolkVanguard@planninginspectorate.gov.uk
Helpline: 0303 444 5000

Web: infrastructure.planninginspectorate.gov.uk (National Infrastructure
Planning)

Web: www.gov.uk/government/organisations/planning-inspectorate (The
Planning Inspectorate)
Twitter: @PINSgov

This communication does not constitute legal advice.
Please view our Privacy Notice before sending information to the Planning
Inspectorate.
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